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Dates to Remember 

 

 

Monday, October 5th 

Annual General Meeting 

8:00 PM 

 

Monday, October 12th  

Columbus Day 

NO SCHOOL 

 

Saturday, October 17th 

Groton Community Tour 

10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

 

 

 

View full school Calendar 

 

  

Quick Links 

  
Dear GCS Families,   

  

Greetings on this last day of September. We are all quite excited to say that 

we made it through our first full month of school at GCS after quite an 

unusual time in this world. Despite the many new challenges and changes 

that we all have had to face with a new school year, classrooms have settled 

in nicely, friendships are beginning to form, and new routines are being 

established. It is so wonderful to have our school full of fun and laughter 

again and to hear the sound of little feet going up and down the stairs. We 

definitely miss the presence of all of you, our families, inside the school and 

classrooms this year, and fully realize that relationships and communication 

will certainly look different. We are all working hard to adhere to strict health 

and safety guidelines, and we appreciate your cooperation and 

understanding to keep everyone safe and well. Thank you for your patience, 

for continuing to fill out the daily online health screening, and for being 

flexible. This year is all about reimagining, reinventing and redesigning. 

Everything will look different, and we are prepared for the challenges. One 

thing that will not be different is our commitment to families and fostering 

the development of and positive experiences for young children. Here's to 

a fabulous year together of growing and learning! 

75  Years & Growing 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HvdO9h-EaADnny0y51yQNdiqu0LI_5la3MKwEaNI2IuMlm0j2nlMAY3vCpqEPpS1-U1fXRfd2_ayEloh5ZKlxwmVoN0meOrHunmBajpFeWRLJk3STMi1ffeaZQmCKpoOkAoo7z3T1HZaMr8HvbzXlZiPks38u9Oo-qYVgdJLuBlI3aX3zYocfaTMSFv_M0vmXPZzgwV1xZA=&c=1lGFt--4QPtfMSlIAYNGgqeBq9H2AalEuThh_db0auPmvwrwJ7djxg==&ch=xAIWK9lB3SNdOkA5fKqALaPSn4WxwUoWA05cVfxeZBKgzeo4dW-OmA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HvdO9h-EaADnny0y51yQNdiqu0LI_5la3MKwEaNI2IuMlm0j2nlMAWXXM2eWQ6OaeIS9X3GtQSzlAFk5XplJvA0acnBAMBpUo_uGEr81JSqPm-_83l6T7u_3IJRzvyLiAdhw4EzJCuOEf2MjsOhvvcDXZh4a9NWDVlj95m9jFMqoMtnEm4Qx1N_kkF_tmv1P&c=1lGFt--4QPtfMSlIAYNGgqeBq9H2AalEuThh_db0auPmvwrwJ7djxg==&ch=xAIWK9lB3SNdOkA5fKqALaPSn4WxwUoWA05cVfxeZBKgzeo4dW-OmA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HvdO9h-EaADnny0y51yQNdiqu0LI_5la3MKwEaNI2IuMlm0j2nlMAWXXM2eWQ6OaTrojJg_XKeP5R5_3ZCex01o4cP5TQFxTvK76SFih6lMLeZDcP8a-8j8UAVJjV1uD8EFdTjEr59XPuUGpUK7fzrJlWCqb3v5u7i7HLPKipVdl0sCQCLc5vp976Q9dT-XObxKsByoWXI1lH7rHKTMlZmEHY_HUNQ1jjKnhBkloX_OI6EFnIYLytCnANDVgIoEy&c=1lGFt--4QPtfMSlIAYNGgqeBq9H2AalEuThh_db0auPmvwrwJ7djxg==&ch=xAIWK9lB3SNdOkA5fKqALaPSn4WxwUoWA05cVfxeZBKgzeo4dW-OmA==


Get Involved 

 

Helpful Resources 

 

GCS Philosophy 

 

  

Who doesn't love a birthday party? It was so much fun honoring the 75th 

Anniversary of GCS!! It was exciting to see children coming into school, 

ready to play and celebrate a birthday. We sang, danced, shared ice cream 

together, and even did a little math with counting, creating ten frames, and 

learning place value. Every moment is always a teachable moment. One 

mom even shared the story that her daughter woke her up at 6am, holding 

her party dress, and telling her that she had to look fancy for the birthday 

celebration. We hope you saw the Balloon Banner that classes created 

collaboratively. Thank you to the Board of Directors for helping to make our 

celebration such a success! 

Curriculum Nights 

It has been so nice to be a part of some of the classroom Curriculum nights 

this year. It seems that gathering on Zoom is certainly not our first choice, 

but it is always so helpful when you can make connections to the small bits 

of information that your child shares at home. We all wish for this year to be 

the best it can be, and we are all here for support, questions, concerns, or 

general discussions. Please reach out to any of us at the front desk if we 

can be of any help. 

Annual General Meeting 

The Board of Directors would like to invite you to a very brief informational 

meeting next Monday, October 5th, at 8 pm.  Once you are able to settle 

your young ones for the night, please join us on Zoom to meet our staff and 

board and learn more about our year together.   We will be sharing 

information about our construction progress, impeding move, continued 

COVID practices, and some other fun events that we have in store for you. 

Bucket Filling 

I am sure that many of you have heard about the concept of "Bucket Filling" 

by now. If not, ask your child. Bucket filling is just one of the things we do to 

promote and teach young children about kindness, caring, and 

understanding. For our 75th school year, we are encouraging GCS families 

to take on our GCS Bucket Filling Challenge! The challenge is to choose 

from 75 ideas to bring this school concept into your home and family lives. 

Please feel free to share your family experiences and photos with your 

classroom teachers, and create/share your own bucket filling ideas with us! 

Special thanks to Board President Cindi Lane-Hand for all of her thoughtful 

bucket filling ideas! 

 

GCS Bucket Filling Challenge 

Community Tour 

And finally, we are in the midst of planning for our annual Groton Community 

Tour. Since this is the year of "reimagining," our tour looks much different 

than in the past. Instead of touring homes this time, we are hosting a fun 

family event to tour the community by taking part in a scavenger hunt. 

Please visit the school website at www.grotoncommunityschool.org/home-

tour/ for information and tickets by the carload.  

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HvdO9h-EaADnny0y51yQNdiqu0LI_5la3MKwEaNI2IuMlm0j2nlMASv6-hJIhgoxYarZqkXzmDIQoJjFYi1rzLanHJfrhbN_ymBf2xV1b1X1E7-T5bEhzWuQezaZHDgg2eO4kf4omv8xSNeFMvB81EtYqWC11uw5d6F8yvejd_mBBjfT8zl5O2RS29uip8HanUzup05pVqtF0koAuZGurw9Pbd42rHFy&c=1lGFt--4QPtfMSlIAYNGgqeBq9H2AalEuThh_db0auPmvwrwJ7djxg==&ch=xAIWK9lB3SNdOkA5fKqALaPSn4WxwUoWA05cVfxeZBKgzeo4dW-OmA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HvdO9h-EaADnny0y51yQNdiqu0LI_5la3MKwEaNI2IuMlm0j2nlMAfB4WUjQkJ_q_4iRRiS5GnenQG6iYT_JLBWpMqaHAnyYrOiQRm0bc2ZPr9bt19vBluFqeAo5i2Q6aJxIJk0IPgEg96Qo0wMZDaa7Nc4AxxWQFqpwqu3ATolzGDCygQMJpCm-oyv1NQvqyeLeUpnRd0bM75ln-2JC8tc8a-0mOufFtrUkgdRyFhyGLmchj-8lLQ==&c=1lGFt--4QPtfMSlIAYNGgqeBq9H2AalEuThh_db0auPmvwrwJ7djxg==&ch=xAIWK9lB3SNdOkA5fKqALaPSn4WxwUoWA05cVfxeZBKgzeo4dW-OmA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HvdO9h-EaADnny0y51yQNdiqu0LI_5la3MKwEaNI2IuMlm0j2nlMAfB4WUjQkJ_qEQPeGgYnjQodvaQvVK30rmN3zxrqqYyKVI90-GXprkjZ-omcI52hTCa9MUk4l1DlmB9IxeL3NG2QVgXgJnzPEBVc5ejchoQ9vKHwrPw7LARzyhrzBEEBx9t6GC2_AyiA9xusvFB9fFlv007m-nSMt2vrTBQ7JgVW6qcoi1VQ6yCjrzyyBmB3Yw==&c=1lGFt--4QPtfMSlIAYNGgqeBq9H2AalEuThh_db0auPmvwrwJ7djxg==&ch=xAIWK9lB3SNdOkA5fKqALaPSn4WxwUoWA05cVfxeZBKgzeo4dW-OmA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HvdO9h-EaADnny0y51yQNdiqu0LI_5la3MKwEaNI2IuMlm0j2nlMATSNGCv2yfdcZFi9aKzVPSljkmPeFM7fsKYi6EJ7HZl5lfL9Lk3teBuoLA6Pk4f2eu7bFjltwstO7iLPQtjMlIZaiBYYMDP6i0CYxsmDZASFBzmW3x00RJET3vci194yJQcn6fllAsGhaWc6KJCI0coV1o3lAmIwgjYPshTzceMYERj4Z1BbAmV9NHd63f43ZezmuthKXxzx&c=1lGFt--4QPtfMSlIAYNGgqeBq9H2AalEuThh_db0auPmvwrwJ7djxg==&ch=xAIWK9lB3SNdOkA5fKqALaPSn4WxwUoWA05cVfxeZBKgzeo4dW-OmA==
http://www.grotoncommunityschool.org/home-tour/
http://www.grotoncommunityschool.org/home-tour/
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001HvdO9h-EaADnny0y51yQNdiqu0LI_5la3MKwEaNI2IuMlm0j2nlMAfB4WUjQkJ_qDSIx2M1faErag7QkU0waKHdt-mna6xZNpzc13en0G0OTMIBYjmnI_sKDFQQ-OlpjFkvLIZ1p9843bFZF4ho5AyPxYaEmMcSt9d18XxQb1P-wf1vilyMpA89G1iXZqg1VN57tmBsSP9a1HQl22ieW3xr0L0iu-5eCyqPmhdESyDk=&c=1lGFt--4QPtfMSlIAYNGgqeBq9H2AalEuThh_db0auPmvwrwJ7djxg==&ch=xAIWK9lB3SNdOkA5fKqALaPSn4WxwUoWA05cVfxeZBKgzeo4dW-OmA==


 

Please save the date of Saturday, October 17th to take part in this exciting 

fundraiser that fully supports the teaching staff, children, and programming 

here at GCS. We will need your help to make this event successful. And we 

hope you will join your class in creating fun baskets to auction off, and buy 

your tickets. 

Please Save for Us... 

We are always in the need for old sheets (crib and twin bed), towels/rags, 

and boxes of any size or shape (as we are beginning to save for our big 

move). 

Congratulations! 

Congratulations to the following families with new additions to their 

family:  The Begnoche family (Olivia is in the MWF PM Blue Room); the 

Black family (Jett is in the TTh PM Blue Room); the Rauker family (Ellie is 

in the Pre-K); and the Sinagra family (Winn is in the Aqua Room). 

Thank You! 

We'd like to thank the following for their donations to the school: Alice Cary 

for activity books; the Casale family for hand sanitizer; Toni Laurano for 

Clorox wipes; the Pugh family for bedding, clothing, toys, shoes & wipes; 

and the Shah family for books. 

 

Special thanks to Anchor-Seal, Inc. in Gloucester for their generous cost 

break and personal deliveries of our school's hand sanitizer. 

 

Until next time, 

 

 

Linda Kosinski, Director 

Groton Community School 

   

 

 


